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Dear Baroness Afshar, 
 
 
Thank you for your correspondence of 28 January about fifth anniversary of the murder 
of Giulio Regeni. 
 
We have the deepest sympathy for Giulio Regeni's family and their quest for justice for 
his appalling murder. As Mr Regeni was an Italian citizen, the Italian Government is 
taking the lead role on his case. 
 
We continue to follow the investigation into his death and to work closely with the Italian 
Government. We last discussed this at an official level with the Italian authorities on 23 
November 2020.  
 

We have also raised with the Egyptian authorities at a senior level the need for a 
transparent and impartial investigation, in full co-operation with Italy, so that Mr 
Regeni's killers can be brought to justice. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE RT HON DOMINIC RAAB MP 
 


